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This year has once again been challenging for the Village Hall and Potterspury as a 

community, with limited use of the Hall. 

 

May I once again take this opportunity to thank all the members of the committee for 

their help and support during this difficult year. I would particularly like to thank 

Marilyn Abbott and Bev Silvester for their able and invaluable support as officers in 

helping to keep the hall running, albeit at a much lower level due to the continuing 

Pandemic. 

 

My thanks also go to all the groups who continued to use the Hall since Lock Down 

restriction were eased. 

 

We have revised the Covid 19 Risk Assessments to align with Government 

guidelines. Following the easing of restrictions Zumba, Tai-Chi, Think Dance 

Education Group, Gardening and History Clubs and the Dance Club have all started to 

use the Hall again and we have had several private parties. 

 

Following major refurbishment works last year, we haven’t carried much this year, 

but have recently ordered the replacement of the remaining wooden windows in the 

Main Hall and the meeting room. These are due to be installed shortly. 

 

It is my hope that as life gets slowly back to something resembling normal that we can 

welcome back other groups. 

 

Mark Silvester 

Committee Chair 


